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Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Emelie 
Olson <eolson@desertgate.com> 
Sunday, June 10, 2012 9:11 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 10, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Emelie Olson 
1327 4th St 
Las Vegas, NM 87701-4401 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent­
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Jeffrey 
Samson <jsamsoiil05@hotmail.com> 
Sunday, June 10, 2012 9:41 AM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 10, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 
Without this rule who knows what kind of waste will reach our water stream. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Samson 
1612 Glorieta St NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87112-4123 
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Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Ken Earle <kearle@cybermesa.com> 

Sunday, June 10, 2012 6:00 AM 

Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

Pit Rule 

It is imperative that we maintain this rule as it is. In the southwest, water is a rare enough necessity now. With 
growing populations and shrinking water supplies due to usage, climate change and occasional pollution of 
underground water sources we face fewer and fewer sources. As an example, we have the aviation fuel plume in 
Albuquerque from Kirtland AFB. This has been going for up to 50 years and as it approaches a City well 
field they may be facing some expensive alternatives. The fact that the Air Force may have to share the costs is 
nearly irrelevant - the most important point is that the aquifer may be lost. It is more important to take the steps 
necessary to PREVENT than to take expensive and incomplete steps after the avoidable incident that begins the 
slow degradation of the limited water supplies. 

Ken Earle 
Santa Fe 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Louise 
Bradley <jlspiritstar@windstream.net> 
Sunday, June 10, 2012 10:11 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 10, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Louise Bradley 
380 Petaca Rd 
Ponderosa, NM 87044-9781 

l 



Duran-Saenz, Theresa, EMNRD 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

From: Environment New Mexico <action@environmentnewmexico.org> on behalf of Susan 
Ostlie <susanostlie@yahoo.com> 
Sunday, June 10, 2012 9:41 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Protect the New Mexico Pit Rule 

Jun 10, 2012 

Oil Conservation Commissioners 

Dear Commissioners, 

I urge you to maintain the current New Mexico Pit Rule, which protects our water supply from drilling waste. 

For the last four years, New Mexico's Pit Rule has kept drilling waste out of our water supply. I urge you to maintain this 
effective rule. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Ostlie 
2401 Madre Dr NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87112-2505 
(505) 275-9491 
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